(PLACE IN THE LEGAL NOTICES SECTION)


D/M/WBE 
SUBCONTRACTORS/SUPPLIERS WANTED


T. A. Loving Company (NC General Contractor License No. 325) is seeking certified DBE, MBE, and WBE subcontractors and suppliers for the Ballpark Utilities Expansion project for the City of Wilson which bids February 22, 2024, at 2:00 PM.  Plans and specifications for this project are available at the following locations:  T. A. Loving Company, 400 Patetown Road, Goldsboro, NC 27530 * City of Wilson; Operations Center; 1800 Herring Avenue, East; Wilson, NC 27893.

Potential subcontracting opportunities include but are not limited to hauling, asphalt paving, striping, traffic control, erosion control, seeding, sodding, linework, bypass pumping, flatwork, and fencing. Please contact Jeff Price (jprice@taloving.com) if you are interested in submitting a proposal on any portion(s) of this project.  Contact via phone 919-734-8400; fax 919-736-2148; or email. All quotations will be accepted up to bid closing time of the bid date. T. A. Loving Company is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer.

Please advise if assistance is needed with obtaining necessary equipment, supplies, materials, or insurance/bonding to satisfy the work requirements. We are willing to accept quotations for all or partial quantities and items of work. We can offer 2-party check payments and quick payment agreements, but the agreements need to be negotiated prior to the bid date.


